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PRESS RELEASE:  U.S. HIGHWAY 2 FROM WEST GLACIER TO EAST GLACIER 

HAS BEEN REOPENED. 
 
 
Kalispell, MT, July 15, 2021 – The temporary closure of US Highway 2 from West 
Glacier to East Glacier has been lifted.  Please use caution just east of Nyack Flats 
between mile markers 162 and 169 for the next couple of hours as law enforcement 
completes their investigation. 
 
 
 

 

Brian Heino, Director/Flathead County Sheriff 
Juanita Nelson, Emergency Management Planner 

Lincoln Chute, Fire Service Area Manager 
Alan Browne, EMS Program Manager 
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